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** E017/RP-16-386 Otter Tail Power Company
In the Matter of Otter Tail Power Company’s 2017-2031 Resource Plan.

1. Should the Commission grant OTP’s requested extension for its next Integrated Resource
Plan (IRP) from June 1, 2020 to September 1, 2021?

2. If so, should the Commission require OTP to file any supplemental information by June 1,
2020? (PUC: Stalpes)
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